a 16 de Mayo de 1949. Hon. Tetsu-Katayama. 16, 1-chome, Shimbashi, Minato-Ku, Tokio, Japan. Dear Sir: You are extremely kind to have thanked us for the insignificant service of a recent publication of "El Norte". Your letter has been translated and published in to-day's issue and we feel sure that our readers will appreciate your kindness. I am a collector of postage stamps. Will you please send me some specimens of your country and give the address of some stamps-collectors of Tokyo? If you care for a bibliographical note on any of the books you have published, please send it to me, with an autographic dedicatory and oblige thus.

Yours truly

Arq. Agustín Basave Director de "EL NORTE"

Inc.: Paper cutting

AB meg